From: jonathan.poyser <jonathan.poyser@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, May 24, 2015 9:40 PM
To: BOCrfc2015
Subject: Access to broadband internet article

Hello, | am writing this email in response to an article that a read in he Rural Missouri paper. | am writing in regards to
not having access to high speed internet. The road that we live off of has both DSL and cable internet available,
however, the DSL company century link has told me that they have no more ports available so we could not have DSL.
The cable company charter has told me that my house is to far from the road so they are not willing to service me. In
either case, with some form of line extension to my house from the main line there would be at least 2 other houses
that currently do not have broadband internet that would be able to have access if one of the two companies would be
willing to improve their info structure. Any help in this matter would be greatly appreciated. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Poyser



